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C HAMBER  

C ONNECTIONS  

M I SS I O N ST ATE M EN T  
 

The Raytown Area Chamber of 

Commerce and Tourism supports 

our business community to enhance 

the quality of life for our citizens. 

Click on logos & links  

for more information 

2021 CHAMBER 

CORPORATE 

SPONSORS 

#VisitRaytown 

 

 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE 

Www.royals.com/raytown 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO 
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http://shamrockcabinet.com/
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http://www.visitraytown.com/
http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/what-s-on-the-menu-3942
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http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/senior-celebration-3992
http://www.royals.com/raytown
http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/ribbon-cutting-d-luxe-silouettes-4003
http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/connecting-the-community-rock-island-trail-4023


PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

 

Dear Raytown Chamber Members: 

 

It is an exciting time right now for Raytown.  On July 10, Jackson County will officially open 

the Rock Island Trail.  We hope you will come out and celebrate with us as we dedicate 

the Raytown Chamber Trailhead and the completion of Phase 1 of the Building Remodel.  

Parking is limited at the Chamber office so you can park at City Hall and walk down or 

better yet walk or ride your bike in.  We will start promptly at noon. 

 

Dr. Ryan Crider resigned earlier in the month as he has been moved into another role 

with Metropolitan Community College - Longview.  This left a vacancy for the remainder 

of his term which expires December 31, 2021 and also a vacancy in the Secretary/

Treasurer position.   

 

The Raytown Chamber Board of Directors voted unanimously to move 

Patrick Nelson, Aviation Institute of Maintenance into the Secretary/

Treasurer role through December 31, 2021.   

 

 

 

 

The Board also voted unanimously to approved James Wendleton to 

fill the remaining term.  James  is the Senior Sales Manager for   

Stoney Creek Hotel and Conference Center.  We are excited to 

have James on the Board.  James is on the Tourism   Committee, the 

Raytown’s Festival of the Trails Task Force and also lives in Raytown.   

 

 

 

 

On June 16, Tammy Atkins started with the Raytown Chamber as the 

part time Operations Coordinator.  Tammy will work Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday from 9 to 3.  Stop in and say Hi! 

 

 

 

 

July will be a busy month and we hope you will join us at one of the up coming events.  

Everything from a lunch and learn, to networking at a ribbon cutting, to getting a history 

lesson on the Santa Fe Trail.  Visit the Chamber Calendar to get updated information on all 

upcoming events.  http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events 

 

 

BE KIND, BE PATIENT, BE RAYTOWN! 

     Remember to call or stop by if there is anything I can help you with.                
 

 Vicki Turnbow, President 
Chamber office will be closed Friday, 06/28/2021 through 07/05/2021 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Melvin Norrington, Chair  
Evergy 
 

Tamara Wheeler, Chair Elect 
United Consumers Credit Union 
 

Patrick Nelson, Secretary/Treasurer 

Aviation Institute of Maintenance 
 

Chiki Thompson, Past Chair 

Raytown Water Co. 
 

At Large Members 
Kaylie Baker 
Rok’it Advertising 
     

 

Board Members 
 

Robert Atkins  

Farmers Insurance 
    

Steve Dempsey 
Missouri Job Center 

 
Stephen Losey 
HR Solutions On-Call Services 
 

Al Maddox 
Cave Spring 
 

Linda Roberts 
Raytown Lee’s Summit Community 

Credit Union 
   

Brian Ross 
Edward Jones 
 

Brian Wagler 
ServPro of Raytown/East KC 
 

James Wendleton 
Stoney Creek Hotel & Conference 
Center 
 
 

Phylis Goforth, Liaison 

Raytown Main Street Assoc. 
 

Chief Matt Mace, Liaison 

Raytown Fire Protection Dist. 
 

Dr. Allan Markley, Liaison 

Raytown Quality Schools 
 

Missy Wilson, Liaison 

City of Raytown 

Staff 
Vicki Turnbow, President 
president@raytownchamber.com 
 
 

 
Tammy Atkins, Operation Coordinator 
 

staff@raytownchamber.com 

THINKRAYTOWNFIRST.COM 

http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events
mailto:president@raytownchamber.com
mailto:Staff@raytownchamber
http://www.thinkraytownfirst.com/


 

 

 

Connecting the Community - Rock Island Trail 



 
 

 

 
 

     MEMBER MARKET 

   

Market your business to more 

than 400 Members in the     

CHAMBER CONNECTIONS. 
   

Business card, 1/4 page, 1/2 page or full page 

 Space Available - 3 months or 1 year run 

All marketing may include a website link.   

All marketing must be prepaid. 
   

Contact the Chamber for more information.  

YOUR AD COULD BE IN THIS 
MARKETING SPACE! 

http://wcawaste.com/
http://www.partypop.com/vendor/Knights-of-Columbus-Council-4962/4047872
https://bukaty.com/


 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June in Photos 

Gnarly Hussle Ribbon Cutting 
June 8, 2021 

 June 3 - 1630 After Hour at Stoney Creek 
A big thank you to James Wendleton and his crew for hosting 

the afterhours.  Everyone was greeted with a tropical         

beverage and lots of great food options! 

http://www.stoneycreekhotels.com/hotel/travel/independence/home.do
https://www.husslegnarly.com/


 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June in Photos  

Raytown’s Festival of the Trails Task Force held their June meeting at          

SaddleCreek Stables and Vineyards.   

After the meeting, we were given a tour - great place to hold a                  

meeting or event.   

Thank you Kent Friend for hosting. 

JUNE 24, 2021 JOINT 

CHAMBER LUNCHEON WITH  

GRANDVIEW AND SOUTH KANSAS CITY CHAMBERS 

THANK YOU TO UNITED CONSUMERS CREDIT UNION FOR 

SPONSORING THE JUNE LUNCHEON! 

https://www.saddlecreekhorses.net/
https://www.uccumo.com/


               
   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

Building Capital Campaign Update & Rock Island Trail Photos 

Letters have been sent out with regards to the next phase of the Building 

Remodel.  The Building Accessibility Project will cost us approximately 

$40,000 to complete.   

 

Ultimately, to finish the entire remodel we are looking at raising a total of 

$150,000.  We continue to apply for grants, so if you know of a construction 

grant, let Vicki know. 
 

If you need a donation/pledge form or have questions, contact Vicki       

Turnbow at 816-353-8500 or email her at president@raytownchamber.com. 

 
Also, another way to support the Building Foundation is to buy through   

Amazon, log into Amazon Smile and select Raytown Chamber of Commerce 

Building Foundation.  Every little bit helps 

 

 

 

JOIN US JULY 10, FOR THE             

DEDICATION OF THE NEW        

TRAILHEAD AND THE COMPLETION 

OF PHASE 1 OF THE BUILDING        

REMODEL - CHAMBER OFFICE AT 

NOON 

As of 05/31/2021
$54,142.00 raised 

mailto:president@raytownchamber.com


  
Have you utilized your member benefits late?  Questions 
about the benefits available to you as a member, call the     

office today! 
 
 

Thank you to those businesses who paid 110% and are now members of the  
 

 

 

Midwest Animal ResQ 

Erin Morse 

10312 E. 63rd St 

Raytown, MO 64133 

816-919-1364 

info@marqkc.org 

www.midwestanimalresq.org 

Non-profit  

Multi year Special 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 

CHAMBER RENEWAL S             ☺We would like to thank our members who gave 110%. 

 

Affordable Elegance, DeeDee Stokes 2009 

City of Raytown, Bonnaye Mims, Alderman Ward 5 2017 

☺Gibbens Drake Scott, Jill Huber 2001 

Laurel Heights Automotive, Justin Day 2020 

☺Lutfi’s Fried Fish, Loretha Hayden 2008 

Raytown Police Department, Chief Robert Kuehl,  

Captain Dyon Harper 1995 

Raytown Water Company, Neal Clevenger,  

Chiki Thompson 1995 

HELP US GROW YOUR CHAMBER 

 

NEW MEMBER REFERRALS NEEDED 

 

Referrals can be companies you buy from, companies that buy from you, or companies whom you 

have a  connection with.   
 

Help the Raytown Chamber continue to grow and be able to provide quality services to other     

businesses just like yourself.   

 

Contact the Chamber office at 816-353-8500 or email staff@raytownchamber.com and we will    

contact them about  joining the Chamber! 

mailto:info@marqkc.org
http://www.midwestanimalresq.org


 

 

 

Do you know anyone looking to relocate their business to Raytown? 

https://www.scottcrs.com/ListingDetails/6204-Arlington-Avenue-Raytown-MO-64133/2311018


 

 

 

 

 

Senior Celebration Tickets on Sale now! 



 

Raytown Chamber/Rotary Golf 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

                        

                        

                        

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW DATE FOR THE RAYTOWN CHAMBER/ROTARY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Teetering Rocks Golf Course 

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 

Registration / Lunch 11:00 to 1:00 

Shot Gun Start 1:00 p.m. 

 

Putting Contest Sponsorship is still available - only $200 

Sign up a team 

http://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/golf-tournament-raytown-chamber-rotary-2021-3946
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Stacy Braiuca 

Technology Therapist™ & Productivity Strategist 

Braiuca Enterprises, LLC 
 

Stacy is affectionately known as the Technology Therapist™ & Productivity Strategist.     

Entrepreneurs and thought leaders hire her to eradicate their technology-related stress, because most are     

terrified of technology, have no idea how to use it to increase productivity, and don’t realize how vital follow-up 

technology systems are.  So, she creates technology treatment plans to master a solid tech foundation, get 

more leads, convert more sales, and maximize productivity with ease.   

Bottom line, you gotta #automate2liberate 

 

To find out more about your technology foundation get a free set of tools at https://

www.doneforyouconcierge.com/techfdndevpkg   

And come to my weekly virtual coffee social on Wednesday mornings.  Find out more info at https://

www.stacybraiuca.com/coffee  

 

 

Email:  admin@stacybraiuca.com 

Phone:  816-670-4242 

To Leave a Review:  https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-

187522558.1621560820&q=Braiuca+Enterprises,+LLC+(dba+Stacy+Braiuca)

&ludocid=5588093902216091562&lsig=AB86z5UWMNRn45sIONJFbcQVFEWP  

 

 

Or for Done For You Concierge™ at https://www.google.com/search?

hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Done+For+You+Concierge%E2%

84%A2,+LLC&ludocid=13811789798109952063&lsig=AB86z5W1PQUjjQZF8I8ulDqzOPBf  

 

 

Website(s):  https://www.stacybraiuca.com/  

   https://www.doneforyouconcierge.com  

 

 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/stacybraiuca  

Instagram https://www.instagram.com/stacybraiuca 

LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/in/stacybraiuca  

Twitter https://www.twitter.com/stacybraiuca  

Pinterest https://www.pinterest.com/stacybraiuca  
 

 

 

https://www.doneforyouconcierge.com/techfdndevpkg
https://www.doneforyouconcierge.com/techfdndevpkg
https://www.stacybraiuca.com/coffee
https://www.stacybraiuca.com/coffee
mailto:admin@stacybraiuca.com
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Braiuca+Enterprises,+LLC+(dba+Stacy+Braiuca)&ludocid=5588093902216091562&lsig=AB86z5UWMNRn45sIONJFbcQVFEWP
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Braiuca+Enterprises,+LLC+(dba+Stacy+Braiuca)&ludocid=5588093902216091562&lsig=AB86z5UWMNRn45sIONJFbcQVFEWP
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Braiuca+Enterprises,+LLC+(dba+Stacy+Braiuca)&ludocid=5588093902216091562&lsig=AB86z5UWMNRn45sIONJFbcQVFEWP
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Done+For+You+Concierge%E2%84%A2,+LLC&ludocid=13811789798109952063&lsig=AB86z5W1PQUjjQZF8I8ulDqzOPBf
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Done+For+You+Concierge%E2%84%A2,+LLC&ludocid=13811789798109952063&lsig=AB86z5W1PQUjjQZF8I8ulDqzOPBf
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en&_ga=2.92435162.695392833.1623793019-187522558.1621560820&q=Done+For+You+Concierge%E2%84%A2,+LLC&ludocid=13811789798109952063&lsig=AB86z5W1PQUjjQZF8I8ulDqzOPBf
https://www.stacybraiuca.com/
https://www.doneforyouconcierge.com/
https://www.facebook.com/stacybraiuca
https://www.instagram.com/stacybraiuca
https://www.linkedin.com/in/stacybraiuca
https://www.twitter.com/stacybraiuca
https://www.pinterest.com/stacybraiuca
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Raytown City Administrator Damon Hodges Recognized in  

local paper for Father’s Day 

Cover story highlights black fathers active in the community 

 

In a recent issue of The Call newspaper, Raytown City Administrator Damon Hodges was chosen by managing   

editor Eric Wesson as one of seven men who exemplify fatherhood. The article salutes men in a Father’s Day  

tribute. 

 

“We highlight the men shown in the photos, who range from retired to a city administrator and pastors as well as 

a financial planner, as a small example of black men who we know are personally active in their child’s life or giving 

back to other children in the community by either example or hands on personally mentoring youth,” the article 
reads. 

 

Hodges was appointed City Administrator in 2018 and was previously Raytown’s Public 

Works Director. Prior to Raytown, he served 15 years at the City of Kansas City, Missouri. 

He is active in his church, Palestine Missionary Baptist Church, and was a youth sports coach 

for nearly 10 years. Hodges has been married for more than 20 years and has three children, 

all of whom he supports by attending their various games, practices, and other activities.   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday June 17th the Raytown Parks Dept hosted the Kid’s Day at Kenagy event with 

a petting zoo, and cooperation with the Raytown Fire Dept, Ambulance and Police.  The    

Connection Point Church volunteered at the event bringing games for the kids, ice and    

bottled water, and helped set up the area in preparations for the crowd. 
 

Although temperatures were forecast to be near 100* on Thursday, we had a great crowd 

and the cloud cover kept temperatures down to a reasonable level.  Fox 4 news came out 

to  highlight our event that morning and helped notify some of those who hadn’t heard of 

the event. 
 

We want to thank all of those involved in Kid’s Day at Kenagy for supporting the         

community and making a difference to the children and parents in Raytown! 

http://raytown.mo.us/
http://www.raytownparks.com/
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RAYTOWN ROTARY & KITWE NORTH, ZAMBIA,  

ROTARY CLUB WORK TOGETHER 

Raytown Rotary and Kitwe North Rotary Club partnered on a global grant to 

provide 15 boreholes in four communities outside Kitwe, Zambia.  (The award 

was in the amount of $40,001.00.)  Over 15,000 residents of the Copper Belt 

region of Zambia are benefitting from this project.    This was the first Rotary 

Global Grant Raytown Rotary ever participated in. 

 

The project is providing clean water and sanitation to 4 rural communities.  Collectively, these settlements have 

a population of approximately 15,000.  Provision of clean water was nonexistent.  They relied on shallow wells 

which were prone to waterborne diseases. 

 

This project addresses 2 major community needs: 

 

• Provision of clean water and sanitation. 

 

• Prevention of waterborne diseases. 

 

It is doing so by trying to meet these 3 goals: 

 

• Facilitating universal and equitable access to safe and affordable drinking water. 

 

• Improving water quality by protecting and maintaining surface- and groundwater resources, reducing pollu-

tion and contaminants, and promoting wastewater reuse. 

 

• Improving community hygiene knowledge, behaviors, and practices that help prevent the spread of disease. 

 

Budget items, including equipment and labor, were purchased from local vendors in Zambia.  Now that the pro-

ject is completed, each community owns the equipment through their Community Development Committee.  

Local funding sources have been found to sustain project outcomes for the long term.  The project has been 
completed, and over 15,000 residents of the Copper Belt region of Zambia are benefitting from this project. 

 

DeeAnn Stock, Grant Manager, Raytown Rotary 

(District 6040) 

 

William Nyirenda, Past District Governor  

(District 9210) 

    

 



 

Our Members In The News 
 

 
 
 

The Raytown Parks has great neighbors! 

 

Margaret has watched our maintenance staff for many years and has seen what they do to improve the Parks and 

keep them maintained.  She made a donation to the Parks Dept to honor our workers and wanted a plaque to be 

installed honoring them for their hard work, instead of her for her generous donation. 

So, Thursday we had a small presentation ceremony thanking Margaret and our staff for being so dedicated to our 

Parks. (She says it’s her park, but we’ll just work with that.)    

This beautiful blue bench was inscribed by Margaret’s insistence: “Donated by The Caretakers of Raytown Parks”. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.raytownparks.com/
raytownparks.com
https://www.raytownhistoricalsociety.org/


 

350 Highway Construction Updates 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT! 
 

Raytown Road at Intersection of Missouri 350 to close  
 

Starting July 6th, Raytown Road will be closed eastbound and westbound at Missouri 350 as crews work on     

overhead traffic signals. At the intersection of Missouri 350 and Raytown Road both northbound and southbound 

traffic must turn right.  

 

The detour for northbound Raytown Road is to turn left onto Walmart Drive and then left again onto Missouri 
350 westbound. To detour southbound on Raytown Road, turn right onto Gregory Boulevard, then left onto 

Missouri 350 eastbound.  

 

The project should be completed in about four weeks, weather dependent. There could be a lane reduction on    

Missouri 350 between 8 p.m. and 6 a.m. nightly.  

 

Motorists can expect delays and are advised to allow extra time, reduce speed, be alert to equipment and work-

ers, and use caution when traveling through this area. 

 

 

 

Construction updates will be posted on the City’s website: www.raytown.mo.us . 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.raytown.mo.us


 

Raytown Live Concert Series 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.raytown.live/


5909 RAYTOWN TRAFFICWAY 

RAYTOWN, MO 64133-3860 
 

816-353-8500   FAX 816-353-8525 

RaytownChamber.com  
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